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Kilkich Residents Association 

Regular Meeting of the Board of Directors 

Minutes 

October 14, 2019 

 

Call to Order 

• Chair Duke Summers called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m.  

Roll Call 

• Board members in attendance were Duke Summers, Laura Beth Barton, Pam Lenox, Rocky 

Doyle, and Janet Simpson.  Jennifer Trosper was absent.  CIHA staff in attendance was 

Dale Herring.  Chief LaFevre of the Coquille Tribal Police Department was present, as 

were guests Carl Simpson and Sheldon Chase. 

Approval of Minutes 

• The minutes for the September 9, 2019 meeting were approved. 

Amendments to Agenda   

• None. 

Treasurers Report 

• KRA’s funds are currently $1,087.99. 

Committee Reports 

• None. 

Old Business 

• It was agreed that Rocky would work on wording the information about the contest to 

promote a sense of Community.  Pam agree to check into the cost of renting swimming 

pools in the area, the RV park as well as North Bend public pool.  We are thinking of 

having a community swim day in January. 

• Laura Beth shared her note to Dennita as well as a notice for the Sea-Ha Runner to thank 

her for being a “Friend of Kilkich.”  Laura Beth also had four beautiful necklaces she had 

made that she offered to KRA to choose from as Dennita’s gift.  The Board chose 2 

necklaces.  Pam agreed to print out a thank you card for Dennita and inform the KRA Board 

when it will be ready for them to sign at the CIHA office. 

New Business 

• It was agreed that KRA would fund a Holiday Light Raffle for decorations.  One winner 

will be chosen for a $25.00 gift card. 
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• It was also agreed that the KRA Board would Fund a $50.00 Holiday Gift card for each 

non-Coquille resident family (14 families currently).  Pam will contact Debbie to find out 

what bank charges may be involved in their purchase. 

• The Board agreed that KRA would participate in the Winter Gathering with a 50/50 as well 

as a Blanket raffle.  Duke has agreed to get the Blanket.  Pam will ask Nicole for a table 

and volunteers will be firmed up next month. 

Public Comment 

• Jan Doyle sent KRA her concerns regarding the posting of a No Smoking sign at the 

playground.  Dale Herring is working on that and will keep us informed.  She also is 

concerned that the Doggie Pot is not very visible at the playground.  Dale explained that 

dogs should not be in the playground and the Doggie Pot is placed on the building so that 

the weather will not damage it.  It is visible to those using the sidewalk. 

Next Meeting Date 

• Due to Veterans Day our next meeting will be Tuesday, November 12, 2019. 

Adjournment 

• The meeting was adjourned at 6:23 p.m. 


